
THAC WEEKLY RECAP I
FRIDAY 31 JULY 2020

FROM THE PRINCIPAL
It’s certainly an interesting time in our world and the College is adapting in many
ways.

There is a lot to learn in these times and as the community moves through the ‘new normal’, the
College is considering opportunities and perhaps new ways of doing things for the future. 

Zoom, for example, has been a convenient tool for staff, students and families, and has been a
great way to stay connected during the pandemic in a safe and efficient manner.  While teachers
have missed seeing you onsite, it has certainly been valuable to speak with you face to face, as
we did with our Senior Virtual Parent Teacher nights.  They appear to have worked well and I
thank you for your participation and willingness to communicate with us this way.

College Photo Week was held this past week.  We were unable to take the group photos this year
due to social distancing.  The photography company will still provide some valuable images as a
memory for your family in 2020.  It was good to be able to hold the photos with safe measures in
place. 

Tomorrow we have another first as we conduct a Principal’s Tour completely online.  It’s great to
see the constant innovation.  We have an increasing number of families interested in the College
and this will be an exciting new initiative with the safety of our community in mind. 

We are continuing to monitor developments with the COVID-19 virus across the South-West
community and will keep you informed as new information comes to hand.
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Thanks for your continued support and encouragement of the College.

‘O Lord, our Lord
How majestic is Your name in all the earth.’

Psalm 8:9

 

Mr Ross Whelan
Principal
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